Rabbi Zev Gotthold Ministry of Religions Jerusalem, Israel

Dear Rabbi Gotthold:

I do hope that the matters I discussed with you are receiving their due attention. I have every confidence that this is the case.

The two young men who met with you and me concerning the accommodation of Yeshiva University graduates in either the Gold or Greenberg Institutes wrote to me but failed to indicate their proper return addresses. The boys are

Will you please tell them that I received their index cards and will try to do my best.

Best wishes for a Chag Kasher V'Sameach.

Sincerely yours,

Rabbi Norman Lama